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Roy Keepax

From:

Sent: 24 February 2022 17:00

To: Roy Keepax; Jane Williams

Subject: Re: Bredy Farm BH TEN

Attachments: image002.png

Hi Roy and Jane, 
 
Sorry for delay, as discussed on the phone please can I amend the tens so it ended at 11:59 am on the Friday just as 
our Premises licence kicks in.  
 
Sorry for the mix up.  
 
All the best 
Charlie 
 
On Thu, 24 Feb 2022, 14:14 Roy Keepax, wrote: 

Dear Charlie,  

  

You mention that you want the TEN to finish at 15:59 on the Friday because that is when your licence starts, I have 
had a look at your licence actually starts at 10:00 am on the Friday.  

  

Did you want to leave the TEN finishing at 15:59 or would you like to modify the TEN to finish at 09:59 on the Friday 
(3rd June), today is the last day to modify the TEN so if you could let me know as soon as possible.  

  

Could you clarify when you want the TEN to finish on the Friday?  

  

Kind Regards  

  

Roy Keepax  
The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.
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From: Bredy Farm < >  
Sent: 23 February 2022 15:51 
To: Jane Williams  Roy Keepax
Subject: Re: Bredy Farm BH TEN 

  

Dear Jane and Roy,  

  

As requested, please find attached the 2021 Bredy Farm Noise Management Plan, which has not changed for 2022.  

  

If you're happy to go with this plan it will be applied to the Thursday and early Friday until our license kicks in at 
4pm, we're happy to have it as a condition on the TEN application. Is it possible for us to agree this now via email 
and not have to go to a hearing? 

  

All the best, 

  

Charlie 

  

  

On Wed, 23 Feb 2022 at 14:36, Jane Williams wrote: 

Dear Licensing 

  

I wish to object to this TEN as I would like to see the appropriate noise conditions listed on the Premises License 
extended to this TEN 2nd Jun – 3rd Jun,  I note the intention to only have 499 persons, including artists and staff, in 
the regulated entertainment area. 

  

I understand this is the only method with which to have this occur and it cannot just be ‘agreed’ between 
ourselves and the applicant. 
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Kind regards 

  

Jane 

  

Jane Williams  
The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.
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Community and Public Protection  

Dorset Council 
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This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom 
they are addressed. It may contain unclassified but sensitive or protectively marked material and should be 
handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may 
not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the 
sender immediately. All traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant 
legislation. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender 
specifies and with authority, states them to be the views of Dorset Council. Dorset Council does not accept service 
of documents by fax or other electronic means. Virus checking: Whilst all reasonable steps have been taken to 
ensure that this electronic communication and its attachments whether encoded, encrypted or otherwise 
supplied are free from computer viruses, Dorset Council accepts no liability in respect of any loss, cost, damage or 
expense suffered as a result of accessing this message or any of its attachments. For information on how Dorset 
Council processes your information, please see www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/data-protection  
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